Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The School Environmental Safety Incident Report (SESIR) Workgroup announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: September 13, 2022, 8:00 a.m. EDT; October 6, 2022, 8:00 a.m. EDT
PLACE: September 13, 2022, Lake County Office of Emergency Management, 425 Alfred Street, Tavares, FL 32778; and October 6, 2022, Sumter County Schools Professional Center, 709 N. West Street, Bushnell, FL 33513. If business is finished in fewer meetings, subsequent meetings will not occur.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Input on improving SESIR data and reporting (accuracy, consistency, and uniformity) across the state
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The Office of Safe School's at SafeSchools@fldoe.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least five days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Brooks Rumenik at SafeSchools@fldoe.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Brooks Rumenik at SafeSchools@fldoe.org.
